
 
 

May 4, 2021 
Testimony regarding H.B. 110 
 
My name is Theresa Reynolds. My family and I live in Cincinnati. I very much support 

additional state funding for high-quality Charter Schools like ReGeneration Bond Hill. 

I've been a parent of Regeneration Bond Hill since its opening here in Cincinnati and 

I've loved it ever since! Honestly, I've loved its ideals and concepts long before I 

enrolled my children. When I enrolled my first child she was already on a pretty good 

track with her educational level, but I knew that ReGeneration’s curriculum and learning 

concepts were much different than most schools we already and that she'd thrive there. 

Also, the fact that they had two teachers in the room everyday was one of the things I 

appreciated most, along with the fact that they even have uniform for gym! 

Upon the enrollment of my second child I was worried he wouldn’t do well 

starting out because he didn't really receive the same educational growth from his 

previous head start as his sister did before him. On top of that fact, he was starting at 

the age of four because of the way his birthday fell. Through all of this ReGeneration 

assured me that this wasn't a problem at all and that I had nothing to worry about and 

they meant every word! My children have done better than great since having become a 

part of this school and will remain with ReGen until graduation! ReGeneration Schools 

goes ABOVE and beyond for both its students and its parents regarding any issues we 

may have. I've never had a bad experience with anyone on their staff! For as long as 

ReGeneration remains, any child of mine will CERTAINLY start there!!  

 

I believe every child should have the opportunity to attend a quality school like 

ReGeneration Bond Hill.  Please continue to support school choice and fully fund 

charter schools. 

 

Thank you. 

Theresa Reynolds 


